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Aquinas Catholic Schools is pleased to announce that after an extensive 
application process Mrs. Angela Koblitz has been selected as the new principal 
for St. Patrick Elementary School. Angela will work with Mrs. Amble to ensure 
a smooth transition in leadership and will officially start as principal on July 1, 
2020.

Mr. Ted Knutson, President of Aquinas Catholic Schools, stated, “I wish to thank 
Mrs. Amble for her leadership over the last few years at St. Patrick Elementary 
School.  Mrs. Koblitz is a true servant leader and an advocate for children.”

Mrs. Koblitz has been a teacher at St. Patrick Elementary School since 1996 where she has experience 
teaching Preschool – 2nd grade. Angela has also worked closely with the other two elementary schools 
within the Aquinas School System, Cathedral Elementary School and Blessed Sacrament Elementary School. 
Angela received her Bachelor’s Degree in Elementary Education with a minor in Early Childhood Education 
from Viterbo University and her Masters in Educational Leadership and Principal’s Licensure from Viterbo 
University.

Mrs. Koblitz is committed to ensuring that all students learn to their maximum potential and to fostering 
innovation through collaboration with teachers, staff, students, and families. She is familiar with the traditions 
and successful practices at St. Patrick Elementary School and can’t wait to get started in her new role.

Angela lives in Holmen, WI with her husband Scott. Not only is Angela an alumnus of Aquinas Catholic 
Schools ’92, but her two children also went through the Aquinas system, Zack (’18) and Zoey (’20). Angela also 
is an active member of St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Parish in Holmen, WI.

Please join Aquinas Catholic Schools in congratulating Mrs. Koblitz upon her selection as the next Principal at 
St. Patrick Elementary School in Onalaska. 
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